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Align the handles with the 
brackets on the Mower by 
securing the quick-release 
fasteners in position. This 
ensures that the handles 
can stay still whilst 
installation takes place. 

Then, carefully fully tighten 
the bolts onto the bracket by 
using the installation T40 
wrench. Try to keep the bolt 
in the handles directly in line
 with the holes in the bracket 
as much as possible when 
tightening. 

Finally, simply adjust the quick 
release fasteners, flip the 
handles up to an operating 
position and fully extend the 
telescoping handles to confirm 
that the bolts have been 
installed. 

Push the bolts through the 
holes located on the lower 
half of the handles, ensuring 
that a washer is in between 
the handle and the bracket 
on the Mower. Insert the bolt
 through the hole and into the 
bracket on the mower on both 
sides prior to tightening. 


